BULLETIN TO: PRODUCERS

THE WEST VIRGINIA FAIR PLAN INTRODUCES INTERNET NEW BUSINESS APPLICATION AND PAYMENT FEATURES



The FAIR Plan website at www.wvfairplan.com has been both updated and enhanced for greater flexibility and navigation.

Included are two new features recommended by our customers:

An application can now be completed on line and electronically submitted to the Plan. Also, for the first time, premium payment for new business can be sent electronically along with the application by using a personal credit card!

The electronic application can be found by going to the Request tab and clicking on the Electronic Application identifier. Help screens are available by clicking on the question marks. Certain responses will result in additional pop-up questions. You will be referred back to answer any incomplete required information.

If you have any questions, please call us at (800) 462-4972 or e-mail us at <u>customerservice@pafairplan.com</u>

We will continue to expand the functionality of our website and encourage any suggestions you may have.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT!!!